Chris O'Brien
“

From: Craig O'Connor <craig.r.oconnor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8:47 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: In support of HB 6047

Categories: Yellow category, Red category

Dear members of the House Committee on Finance,

Please pass HB-6047 (Rep. Alzate}, which would protect access to no cost-sharing contraception.
Rl has been a leader on access to contraception and we must continue to move forward.

Thank you,

Craig O’'Connor

House District 41 (Rep. Quattrcchi)
Scituate, RI



